
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
5th July 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know the very exciting news that Miss Megan Orr is pregnant 
and expecting twins! We are delighted for Megan and her family and I’m sure you 
will join us in congratulating her. 
 
Megan will not be leaving us for Maternity leave until the second half of the Autumn 
term, but we will let you know the arrangements for her cover as soon as we can. 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at our Summer fair – Grovestock 
tomorrow from 1.30pm. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
 


